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ATEC Associates, Inc. License No. 34-18893-01
'

ATTN: Larry Jeffers Docket No. 030-17324
Vice President, Ohio Valley,

Regional Manager
11121 Canal Road
Cincinnati, OH 45241-1861

Dear Mr. Jeffers:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED FEBRUARY 15, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 15, 1994, in response to.
.

our letter dated February 15, 1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

This also refers to the telephone conversations on April 4, and May. 19, 1994,
concerning the apparent violations. After further' review of the circumstances
surrounding the accident involving the moisture / density gauge, we have decided-
to rescind violation 2 and will remove it from our records. We have also
reviewed and considered your response to violai. ion 1 and have concluded that
the violation occurred as stated. Your corrective actions will be examined
during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by B.J. Holt

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection-
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